
Barrow Borough Council are leading on the development of a major new managed 
business space (16,000 sq ft) within the Waterfront Business Park, Barrow Island.

Designed by Kendal-based Mellor Architects, the space will be targeted at existing 
small to medium companies looking to relocate to larger premises, in a move that will 
address a shortage of business space in the town.

The scheme is funded 40% by Barrow Borough Council, with the remainder met by the 
European Regional Development Fund.

The work is being carried out by Thomas Armstrong (Construction) Ltd and the scheme 
is expected to be completed in January 2020.

Major new business location in Barrow

Supporting growth in the Borough

For more information contact David Joyce
(Commercial Estates Manager)
Tel: 01229 876362  |  Email: djjoyce@barrowbc.gov.uk

Or contact developmentplans@barrowbc.gov.uk

Planning for the future: Shaping the development of Barrow Borough 

Barrow Borough Council has produced a new Local Plan which will shape its future to 2031 by 
attracting inward investment, promoting development, offering opportunities for relocation and job 
creation and support for existing businesses. 

• Housing 
• Employment 
• Services 
• Infrastructure 
• Environment 
• Healthy Lifestyle 

When considering development within the Borough of Barrow in Furness please contact 
Development Services: 

Email: developmentplans@barrowbc.gov.uk 

Telephone: 01229 876398 

 

 

 

 

It is part-funded by the European Structural and Investment Fund


